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To Seal-superyachts Seychelles.

1 would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone at Seal-SuperYachts
 Seychelles for all their help and support during our stay at “The wharf"
marina, Nov., Dec. 2007 in the Seychelles.

Your ambifion fo always support us with the fastest help possible at any
fime is something not experienced at all places today.

Keep up the good work and we all looking forward coming back to the
Seychelle Islands and your most professional service.

Sincerely

Captain:.
Thorsten Klevsater

With Crew
M/Y Moecca



